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In this Issue 

• New Freemasons Charity Website 
• Lodge Annual Returns Due 

  

New Freemasons Charity Website 

The Freemasons Charity website has been redesigned as part of the larger redesign 
of the Freemasons website as a whole. 

You can see it here: http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/  

The aesthetics, ease of use, navigation, and wealth of simply presented information 
are features which will also be part of the larger Freemasons website. 

The new Freemason website will be released shortly. 

Lodge Annual Returns Due 

Lodge Secretaries are reminded that the due date for the Lodge Annual Returns is 
no later than the 26th June 2008. 

For any inquiries or questions, please contact Triona, the Membership Officer, at 
(04) 385-6622 or trionac@freemasons.co.nz  



 
 

 

 

Missed the latest edition of 
New Zealand Freemason?  
 
Click here to request a copy 
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